January 20, 2019

Chair and Members of the Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee

Re: Resignation from the Board of RBC Place London

It is with regret that I resign from my position on the Board of Directors for RBC Place London.

My recent appointment to serve on the London Police Services Board coincides with anticipated increased responsibilities in my existing role on the Board of Health for the Middlesex London Health Unit. The challenging workload of these two Boards and my desire to serve both organizations to the best of my ability, while continuing to fulfill my duties as a City Councillor, make it impossible for me to continue with the RBC Place London Board.

My time with the RBC Place London Board has been an excellent experience. I have been proud to be part of such an incredibly well-run facility that serves as a showcase for our city representing London at its best.

Respectfully submitted,

Maureen Cassidy Councillor, Ward 5